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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
To:  Terry Martino 
  Executive Director 
 
From:  Kathy Regan 
  Deputy Director, Planning 
 
Date:  February 3, 2016 
 
Re:  Camp Santanoni Historic Area Proposed Final UMP  
  APSLMP Compliance 
 
 
The Agency has received 11 comments on the Proposed Final UMP for the Camp 
Santanoni Historic Area. Each of the comments letters expresses general support of the 
UMP, while two letters addressed specific concerns. The concerns addressed include: 
 

• The placement of the snowmobile trail;  
• The reclassification of 2.5 acres from Wild Forest to Historic and of a reciprocal 

2.5 acres of Historic to Wild Forest; 
• That the above reclassification limits the amount of historic landscaping; 
• The justification for the barn reconstruction; 
• The use of overnight accommodations within the Unit; 
• The inability to replace structures that may be destroyed. 

 
Agency staff have reviewed the Proposed Final UMP for Camp Santanoni Historic Area, 
dated February 2016, and find the plan conforms to the general guidelines and criteria 
of the Adirondack Park State Land Master Plan.   
 
A draft resolution is included with this UMP and memorandum for your consideration. 
 
 


